
Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) to the Superintendent Meeting 

January 21, 2016 – Central Services Board Room 

Key Communications 

 

Each school has two representatives on this committee. Attendees introduced themselves and shared their connections 

with the school district. Dawn Brand and Grace Munson are co-chairs.  

 

Remaining 2015-16 meeting dates: 2/25, 3/24, 4/21, 5/19 
 

Superintendent’s Update 

 Promise Kindergarten: PK starts in February. 64 students are currently enrolled in our early entrance 

kindergarten at four of our elementary schools. 

 Start/end times: We’re currently working with our high school staff to figure out what schedule would work best 

with a potential shift in start/end times. We’re strongly considering a 4x8 schedule at the high school level to 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=IVJv91n39Q8


 


